Pool, decks and patios ¥ x

Connie Garland 12:52 PM

To: cconnor33@hotmail.com a

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your contact list,
Sent: Tuell/24/1512:52 PM

Good afternoon everyone
The pool heater issue has been resolved and the pool is up and running once again!

As winter approaches we would like to remind everyone that dead plants in pots and misc. items in the mulch need to be
attended to.

Please remember that coolers are not permitted to be on the decks and patios. Please relocate them inside.

We would like to wish everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving! The Harvard office will be closed on Thursday and Friday this
week.

Thank you

Connie



